From: Penciope Davis

Sent: 29 June 2016 14:20

To: Oxford, Gerry

Cc: Nicole

Subject: 2016/3403/T Objection

Gerry

Sorry to bother you with this objection to tree works - but my neighbours want to
prune the beautiful Magnolia Tree (T1) that overhangs my garden. | have been
deeply concerned for the long term health of this much loved tree. This is a second
application as the owners previously applied (January 2016) via planning to remove
2 m from the tree - are they now applying to remove a further 2 m as this would be
unacceptable. Please can you confirm as | would clearly like to get further advice on
the damage this might do as you know Magnolia trees do not respond well to
pruning.

Kind regards

Penny Davis



